
Receiving Dr. Mehdi Al Hafez, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim Stresses the Need to
Commit to the Constitutional Deadlines for Forming the Government

 

The Head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim, stressed the need to

accelerate the convocation of a session by the council of representatives and to commit to the

constitutional deadlines for forming the Iraqi government.

This came when Sayyid Ammar Al Hakim was receiving in his office in Baghdad, Tuesday July 8,

2014, the acting Speaker of Parliament Dr. Mehdi Al Hafez. Both sides discussed the latest

country developments.


